
Dear Parents 

We are going through uncertain times and during this period of isolation, the School is attempting 

to connect with its teachers, parents and most importantly, students. This Time can be converted 

into an effective and quiet Learning Experience for our young ones and Technology can prove to 

be beneficial. 

An alternate source of learning and teaching has been successfully implemented for Class X and 

XII have been connected online and are exchanging notes and assignments. 

The School is now making an attempt to use online system to send podcasts, power point 

presentations, notes and assignments to Class Nursery till Class IX. We are also exploring the 

possibility of Virtual Classrooms w.e.f. 1st April 2020, when the new Session commences for all. 

The details pertaining to timings, subjects taught, class duration will be shared shortly.  

Kindly fill the Google Form at your earliest convenience, so as to enable us to start the process, 

wherein the assignments (online) and Teaching (online and virtual) will reach at your doorstep. 

Stay positive and happy. 

Google Form Link as Follow: 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/11nyoA-

xAe6YEsSQw7kvLcQDHWarp3ldVfw8QAgHzCgg/edit?usp=sharing 

 

Connect with us to unravel and walk on this new and adventurous path of Teaching and Learning. 

Stay safe. Stay indoors and Stay connected. 

 

Regards 

K.B. DAV Sr. Sec. School, Chandigarh 
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